
From: Glen McCord
To: McCord Family
Cc: Rep Helm; Rep Power; Exhibits HNR; Rep Witt; Rep Smith D; Rep McKeown; Rep Barreto; Rep Sprenger; Rep

Gorsek; Rep Wilde; Rep Reardon
Subject: No on HB 2351 & HB 2352
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 6:40:33 AM

Dear Chair Witt and Members of the House Committee on Natural Resources,
>
> I am opposed to HB 2351 and HB 2352.   I am tired of the continued legislative politics regarding boating on the
Willamette River.
Undue legislation being pushed through when State agencies are employed to manage scenarios is useless.  The
Oregon State Marine Board is fully capable to manage the Newberg Pool and Oregon waterways under existing
legislation.
>
> I too am also interested in understanding why Representative Power’s position as Associate General Counsel for
the Freshwater Trust is not listed under the “Potential Conflicts of Interest” for HB 2351 bill.  I would assume the
Freshwater Trust would have an interest in legislation of Oregon waterways?
>
> I am hopeful that as elected officials you will  focus on more important issues that affect taxpayers.
>
> Please vote NO on HB 2351 & HB 2352.
>
> Sincerely,
>
> Glen McCord
>
>
>
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